
Lewtrenchard WI January Report 
 

Happy New Year. We met on January 08 at Lewdown 
Victory Hall. Margaret welcomed 12 members on this 
wintry night but we had an interesting and informed 
meeting, discussing and voting on the National 
Federation of Women’s Institute resolutions. 
 
We have an exciting and busy year ahead. The launch 
of our modern and up to date website is imminent, organising the group meeting, 
our June outing will take us to RHS Garden Rosemoor, lots of Sabine Baring Gould 
events culminating with a flower festival at St Peter’s Church in September.  
 
Our February speaker is Graham Yeo who will update us on what is in store during 
the year of 2024 Sabine Baring Gould celebrations. 
 

  
 

Date and venue for next meeting: Monday February 12, 2024 at 7pm. 
Graham Yeo update. 
 
February dates for your diary: 
15 - Coffee morning at Roadford Lake 
26 - MONDAY Walk 

Revd Sabine Baring-Gould in the 
Porch of Lewtrenchard Manor 


